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9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“If you abide in me and my words abide in you, 

 ask whatever you wish, and it will be done for you.”  John 15:7 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,    
 Call to Worship & Offering                                Keith Knicely 
 Congregational Singing                                      Ivan Godoy 
 Sharing and Prayer                                              John Ivan Byler 
 Message                  1 John 3:1-10                         Josh Helmuth 
                                   “Children of God”  

********************** 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Jerry & Lou Martin  
Hosts Today:    Larry & Betty Wilkins 
Usher in Charge: Trace Smith 

 

THIS WEEK  
Wednesday, 9-2 – Sewing Circle 
Wednesday, 6:30 pm – Leadership Team 
Thursday, Friday, 7 pm -- CCA drama “The Hiding Place” about Corrie Ten 

Boom, directed by Ms. Maria Mullet.   Call CCA (540) 867-9848 for 
tickets: $10/Adult; $5/Student.  Doors open at 6:30 pm.   

Friday–  No Youth Activity 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
May 2, 3 – 7:00 pm –  
May 5, 6:30 pm – Evening Service by John Ivan’s small group 
May 24 Friday, 9 am – ALL CHURCH Cleaning 
May 28, 9 am – ALL SCHOOL Cleaning   [We’re planning a crew at 9 am and 
another at 3 or 4 pm.  Let Merlynne know if you can’t make this time but 
could do a time slot before Tuesday evening; we’ll save jobs for you.]   

 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 A weekly prayer group meets each Sunday at 9 am in Room CH-2.  Join if you 
can!  We are growing in our prayer life, praising and praying together for 
Calvary, our community, and the world.  

 Micah & Carissa Krabill’s 8th anniversary is April 30.  Send a card to 951 
Glenwood Dr., Ephrata, PA  17522.  Current Prayer Request:  The Krabills must 
move from their PA rental home by mid-June.  Pray that they find God’s place 
for them in Brooklyn! 

 From Henry & Deb Blank – “Thank you so much for your kindness and generosity 
in sharing with us financially!  We are humbled and grateful.  May God richly bless 
you all!  With Love, Henry, Deb & Family”  (Note is on the hall wall.) 

 Office Hours – closed Tuesday and Friday this week.  Please submit bulletin 
items by Thursday noon. 

 Care-giver wanted – See poster on hall wall, looking for a “caring woman to 
look after a disabled adult female in our home” near the church. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Henry & Deb Blank 
DNI President 

 

     Greetings!  Deb, Vanessa, and I traveled to EBI for the Eclipse Encounter.  The 
sessions were excellent, the fellowship was encouraging, and the Eclipse was absolutely 
amazing!  I've been busy teaching LTO classes the past several weeks.  It's a large 
group with 27 students including 5 families.  I've really enjoyed the classes and 
interactions with the students.   
 Praise God for His provisions both spiritual and physically 
 Pray for the students as they finish up LTO.  Some are headed to the field, some 

are still seeking God's will for where He is calling them.  
 Next week is DNI board meetings.  Pray we would be able to discern God's 

priorities for DNI and make decisions that are aligned with His purposes. 
 Pray for the Europe Networking Day on May 6 as a small group of us meet to talk 

about a vision for Missions and Church Planting in Europe. 
 Pray for Katelyn as she wraps up her capstone project at Sattler College and 

graduates on May 18.  They will be moving to Dover, Ohio immediately after 
graduation.  They envision being part of a church plant there.  Pray for them as they 
settle into a new community.  

Blessings, Henry Blank 

Offering last Sunday:  $5,195.00           Regular Offering:  $4,995.00 
                                                General Fund:    $200.00 
Attendance last Sunday:   110 

Servants For Next Sunday 
Sermon:   Ivan Godoy                 Hostess:  Martha Shirk   
Cleaning:   Elaine Nolt, Julia Show.               Usher in Charge: Thomas Wenger 
Missionary Supporters: Brian & Kathy R.    Mowing: Thomas & Dalton W. 



 
C O M M U N I T Y / S E R V I C E  O P P O R T U N I T I E S 

West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent to WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.   

 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker         Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
              Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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